
Wednesday 13th September. 
Dear Parents, 
Welcome back! We hope you have had a lovely break with your family and you’re ready for a fun term of 
hard work. This letter is to inform you of the learning your child will be involved in this term and any 
other necessary information.  
 
Homework 
To reinforce what your child has been learning in school, your child will be given homework on a Monday 
which needs to be completed and handed in by the following Monday.  This will alternate between Eng-
lish and Maths but it may be topic based as and when needs. It is really important for us to see which 
areas of learning the children have been successful in and which will need to be revisited. Therefore, 
please could your child attempt their work independently but let us know if they experienced any prob-
lems with it. Last year we were very impressed with the standard of homework produced by the children, 
so we thank you in advance for your support. Spellings are given out on a Monday. The children will 
have spelling lessons every week which will focus in detail about spelling patterns and ways in which to 
learn the words. We will also be focussing quite heavily on the Year 5/6 Statutory spellings so we would 
be very grateful if you could practise reading and writing these words. A copy of these words will be 
shared with you. 
 
PE 
We are going to continue to ask all children to come to school in their PE kit on the days that we have PE 
which will be Tuesday and Thursday. Please ensure that your child has navy jogging bottoms for the 
winter along with their blue PE shorts, plain blue T-shirt and school jumper. If the weather is good, the 
children can wear their blue shorts and blue T-shirt. Please ensure each piece of clothing is named.  
 
Reading 
We feel very strongly about nurturing and instilling a love of reading within children. We use ‘Accelerated 
Reading’ which targets books to your child’s ability. This not only checks they have read the words but 
also understood the text as children complete short tests on each book they have read. Please ensure your 
child is reading for around 20 minutes per day at home.  
 
Uniform  
Please ensure all clothing is labelled, particularly jumpers and cardigans. At school we ask that children 
put their jumpers/cardigans in their trays as soon as they take them off. We are sure you will appreciate 
that it is very difficult to monitor where a class of children keep their jumpers, therefore please could you 
support us by also encouraging your child to look after their own belongings.  
 
 
Water Bottles 
We ask that you send your child in with a water bottle containing water every day. These will be returned 
daily for them to be washed and returned the following day. Please ensure that the bottle is named. 
 
SATs will take place the week beginning 13th May.  
 
We look forward to a busy, happy and fulfilling term.   

Mrs Bojang and Mrs Robinson 
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Autumn Term 

 


